Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find attached a grid for Y3 tasks for w/c 20/04/20. As you will see these are specific tasks based on the work we'd be covering, if our Summer term had not been disrupted in this way. We do hope that they will be easy to access and not add to your stress levels at home by being overly complicated to complete. Any feedback will be gratefully received, for as you will appreciate, this home learning situation is new to us too!

If your child is taking part in our Emergency Care provision, they will be also following the programme for each day they are in school.

Should your child struggle with the activities set, please try those of a younger year group to help build their confidence.

Do not feel that all activities must be completed. However, if possible, please could you prioritise the English/spelling/phonics and maths tasks daily, thus ensuring your child is able to make progress. If you have any problems, please let us know as we'll be keen to help.

We would love to hear from you each week to let us know how you are getting on as we are all missing our classes terribly, so do email your child's class teacher on:

hking@brunelprimary.co.uk

With kind regards to you all,

The staff of Y3/4